Rob Hathaway Memorial Scholarship

$500 Scholarship Given by Green Mt Appaloosa Horse Club.

We would like to thank you for your interest in our scholarship.

Each applicant must have been an active member of the GMApHC for
at least the past three years and currently be an active member.
Members may apply and receive the scholarship more than once,
while enrolled as a student. Eligible applicants must be enrolled in a
technical, school, college or university as a freshman or higher.
Recipients considered must have been active as a GMApHC member.

Name:

Application

Address:

Phone:
College Attending:
College Address:

Course of Study: Class year:

Email:

Year joined GMtApHC: Current Member: YES NO

Please answer these general questions regarding yourself, your experiences with the Appaloosa

horse, and as a GMApHC member. Please type your responses and attach to the application.
Applications are due November 1*. Please mail to: Jennifer Baker, 112 Hunt Rd, New Haven,

VT 05472
1) What are some “life” lessons you have learned while exhibiting/competing with your horse?
2) If you had to select one piece of advice for a novice rider, what would that be?
3) What activities, while being a GMApHC member, have you participated in?
4) What extra curricular activities are you currently participating in or have you done while in
school?
5) Have you taken part in activities in your community? Please explain or tell us about them.
6) What are your educational plans or goals?
7) How long have you been involved with horses/Appaloosa breed?



